Annexure-B

Site inspection Report of DCF

The proposed area has been inspected on 07.09.2016. No any
endangered Flora and fauna or archeological heritage site/defense
establishment or any other important monument is located in the proposed

area. The proposed area is unavoidable and barest minimum.

Divisiona%ﬁxﬂ’ﬂfficer,

Gumla Forest Division.



